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Dave McCoy

From: Dave McCoy [dave@radfreenm.org]
Sent: Thursday, October 21,20105:08 PM
To: 'hq.foia@epa.gov'

Subject: FOIA Appeal: EPA Region 6 Denial Letter of October 8, 2010 from CItizenAction New Mexico

Please see the attached FOIA appeal for the EPA Region 6 denial letter of October 8, 2010. The
letter was also sent by FAX.

Thank you.

David B. McCoy. Executive Director
Citizen Action New Mexico
POB 4276
Albuquerque, NM 87196-4276
505 262-1862
d;lye@radrreenm.org
~.radfreenm.org
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